



1st April 2020

Dear Parent

School (operating from the Lansdowne school building) will continue to be open in the Easter holidays for the children in the 2 identified groups as defined by the Government.

May I take this opportunity to remind you that this is not compulsory attendance. Therefore, should you have a parent/ carer at home who could safely look after your child at this time, government advice is to keep them at home.

School will be closed on Easter Friday and Easter Monday.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Phillips

Executive Principal